minutes5/22/90/cont.

Friday - May 25, 1990 - 5:00 p.m.

Continued Meeting of May 22, 1990

Present: Mayor Kenneth M. Michalove, Presiding; Vice-Mayor

William G. Moore; , Councilmen Eugene W. Ellison, William W. Estes, Wilhelmina B. Bratton, and Norma Price;
City Attorney William F. Slawter; City Manager Douglas O. Bean; and Associate City Manager/City Clerk William F.
Wolcott Jr.

Absent: Councilmen Mary Lloyd Frank

Resolution No. 90-70 - Resolution awarding the bid to Motorola, Inc. for the purchase and/or lease of a two-way

radio system and authorizing the City Manager to execute a contract with Motorola, Inc. for that
system

The City Manager explained that for the past five (5) years the City has been experiencing serious problems with its
communication system. In order to solve the problems a communication consultant was hired and his recommendation
was to purchase a 800 MgHz trunked radio system. Bids were requested and Motorola, Inc. was the only responsive
bidder.

Mayor Michalove stated that Council had been furnished with a copy of the resolution and it would not be read in its
entirety.

Councilman Ellison moved to adopt Resolution No. 90-70. This motion was seconded by Vice-Mayor Moore and
carried unanimously.

Resolution Book No. 18 - Page 138

Resolution No. 90-71 - Resolution authorizing submission of Final Statement of Community Development
Objectives for FY 91 to the Department of Housing and Urban Development

Mayor Michalove asked the City Manager to review the Community Development Program for the last five (5) years
and to present the staff recommended CDBG Entitlement Budget for 1990-91.

On the completion of the City Manager's presentation and after a lengthy discussion on the serious need for additional
funding of low income housing in the City, Councilman Ellison moved to adopt the resolution using the staff
recommendation of $965,000 and to commit $500,000 from additional program income and surplus funds for the low
income housing program. Councilman Estes seconded this motion.

Vice-Mayor Moore proposed as an amendment, that the Asheville Housing Authority be requested to make
recommendations of particular projects and expenditures for the $500,000 and by

August 1, 1990 they prepare a report for Council's consideration.
Councilman Ellison and Estes accepted Vice-Mayor Moore's amendment and the resolution passed unanimously.
Resolution Book No. 18 - Page 139 - 140

Vil. ADJOURNMENT

Mayor Michalove then declared the meeting adjourned.
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